

Public Advocate of the United States

www.PublicAdvocateUSA.org • Tel. 703-845-1808 Fax 703-845-1990 • 5613 Leesburg Pike, Suite 17, Falls Church, VA 22041 Eugene Delgaudio, President • EugeneDelgaudio@erols.com

January 15, 2015

The Honorable Virginia Foxx U.S. House of Representatives 2350 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Foxx,

2015 will be a monumental year for family values and traditional marriage. I hope that you will stand with me, with Public Advocate of the United States, and with the one million Americans who sign our petitions -- as we lead the fight to preserve the values this nation was founded on.

Public Advocate of the United States has been at the forefront of the traditional marriage battle. We believe that marriage should be between one man and one woman, and we have fought for 33 years to keep it so.

Public Advocate's one million supporters hope that they can count on your leadership in Congress to keep our values intact.

When sponsoring or considering supporting a bill or voting on legislation, I ask you to think of the traditional family. I ask you to think of the very fabric that keeps our nation and our society thriving.

I have enclosed my Report to Congress, our Register of Opinion we send to our supporters.

May God bless you, your family, and your staff.

Sincerely,

HON. EUGENE DELGAUDIO

PRESIDENT, PUBLIC ADVOCATE

EMAIL: EUGENEDELGAUDIO@EROLS.COM

TWITTER: @EUGENEDELGAUDIO